February 20, 2018

Mayor Nickels

RE: Idea for the City

Dear Mayor Nickels:

Who owns the land below Schuette Park? That would make a spectacular area for an RV park/campsite. There is a lot of land for parking and for walking trails. With the river there it would be great for canoeing, boating and paddle boarding. The bathrooms would have to be enlarged and updated but it is a great area for an RV park. There could be a little restaurant there. The city could rent canoes, boats, paddle boats and people could canoe to the 8th Street Bridge (there could be a parking place for the canoes/little boats) and walk up steps to walk around down town.

My co-workers and friends are always complaining about there not being enough slots throughout the state for parking their RV's and having to book a year in advance. Let's give them more options.

Concerned Member of Manitowoc,

Eli Schmatz